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From: "Shawna Bonshak" <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
To: "'Edward Varno'" <99bebop@gmail.com>
Cc: "'Vanessa Waters'" <vsh20s@gmail.com>, "Kimberly Burkard" <kburkard@townofcanandaigua.org>
Date: 10/17/2022 12:40 PM
Subject: RE: Callahan Berlinger matter

Great! I will forward this along to the Zoning Board of Appeals.
 
Vanessa, I did get your vmail as well.
 
Thank you both,
Shawna
 
Shawna E. Bonshak, Town Planner
Town of Canandaigua
5440 Route 5 and 20 West
Canandaigua, New York 14424
Phone: 585-394-1120, ext. 2241
 
From: Edward Varno (99bebop@gmail.com) <99bebop@gmail.com> 


Sent: Monday, October 17, 2022 11:41 AM

To: sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org


Cc: Vanessa Waters <vsh20s@gmail.com>

Subject: Callahan Berlinger matter

 
Vanessa Waters and I would like to offer our support for the approval of the above referenced matter that is currently
before the town  Zoning Board of Appeals.  We own land on Johnson Road and share a common boundary with both the
Callahan and Berlinger properties.
We have talked with John Callahan and Dr. Berlinger, walked the property, looked at the survey map and understand this
is a minor property division.  And that  There are existing structures on the parcel to be transferred and 
no new building is proposed. 
We support the granting of the variance and do not object to it.
Ed Varno
Vanessa Waters
5380 Johnson Rd, Canandaigua, NY 14424


